
 
Principal Planner 

INCOG is seeking qualified applicants for a Principal Planner position to provide 

and lead essential current planning services for the unincorporated areas in 

Tulsa County by administering the Tulsa County Zoning code and Subdivision 

and Development Regulations processes.  

The Principal Planner will provide professional services to the public and must 

have strong written and verbal communication skills. This position will provide 

staff presentations and will take a leadership role for necessary coordination for 

the Tulsa County Board of Adjustment, the Tulsa Metropolitan Area Planning 

Commission (TMAPC) and the Tulsa County Board of County Commissioners. The 

successful applicant will also provide leadership and manage efforts with any 

other governmental entities that may be responsible for land development 

decisions in the unincorporated portions of Tulsa County.  

The Principal Planner will lead a team on special projects that may include 

zoning code updates, comprehensive plan amendments and will organize 

processes with the local government organizations.  The successful candidate 

will represent INCOG with other special projects that may be assigned by the 

INCOG Executive Director.  

Qualified applicants will have a bachelor’s or master’s degree in urban planning 

or related field is required and at least 7 years of related experience.  The 

applicant must have strong organizational skills and have the ability to meet 

multiple deadlines as required.   Previous experience with local land 

development processes will be an important consideration.   

The annual salary is based on the candidate’s qualifications and experience. 

INCOG also offers a comprehensive benefits package. To apply, send resume 

and salary expectation to: resumes@incog.org .   
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